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1.0 PURPOSE 
 
1.1 To seek authority to replace the west-most perimeter fence at the Waste 

Management Department’s Marchbanks Depot.  
 
 
2.0 RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
2.1.1 It is recommended that the committee accept the offer from Delson Contracts Ltd for 

£20,740 for excavation works, supply and install gabion baskets. 
 
2.1.2 It is recommended that the committee accept the offer from JB Corrie & Co for the 

supply of fencing amounting to £12,381. 
 
 
3.0 FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
3.1 The total cost of the fence and civil works is £33,121.  
 
3.2 £20,000 of the costs for these works will be met from the Council’s Insurance Risk 

Management Fund and £13,121 will be met from the Waste Management 
Department’s Capital Budget for 2004/5.  
 

 
4.0 DUNDEE 21 IMPLICATIONS 
 
4.1 None. 
 
 
5.0 EQUAL OPPORTUNITIES 
 
5.1 None. 
 
 
6.0 MAIN TEXT 
 
6.1 The perimeter fence around Marchbanks depot is approximately 50 years old and is 

in poor condition. A number of break-ins into the yard were made in the early summer 
and it is believed that access was made through the damaged parts of the perimeter 
fence.   

 
6.2  It is proposed to replace the worst of the fence along the west-most boundary with a 

palisade type fence with an overall height from ground of 2.4 metres. 
 
6.3 Suppliers of fencing material were invited onsite to look at the area and submit quotations 

on the most secure fencing option.  Many specifications were looked at and in consultation 
with appropriate officers, the recommended scheme was chosen. 
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7.0 CONSULTATION 
 
7.1 The Chief Executive 
 Depute Chief Executive (Finance) 
 Depute Chief Executive (Support Services) 

 
 

8.0 BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
8.1 None 
 
 
 
 
 
 Jim Laing 
 Head of Waste Management    9 August 2004 
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